
 
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE QUARTERLY MEETING OF 
 

THE RETIREMENT BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

OF THE SACRAMENTO REGIONAL TRANSIT DISTRICT 
 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Retirement Board of Directors of the Sacramento 

Regional Transit District Quarterly Meeting scheduled for December 11, 2024 at 1:00 
p.m. at the Regional Transit Auditorium, 1102 Q Street, 4th Floor, Suite 4600, 
Sacramento, CA. is hereby canceled. 
 
 

     
_________________________________ 
John Gobel, Assistant Secretary 
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